
From:   Vernon Smith   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   February 08, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0009-EX-ST-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Yes the system complies with Part 15 of the FCC Rules.


